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As a lifelong Oregonian and taxpayer I am vehemently opposed to this bill which 

makes homelessness a permanent condition in Oregon.  This condition has 

decimated business in the once beautiful downtown Portland.  Stop coddling and 

rewarding these people.  This is one of the most ill thought out bills I've ever seen 

VOTE NO 


